
Greetings, 

I wanted to update you on the exciting news from our Chapter Scholarship Students who are continuing 

to soar in the skies! 

Kaylee Werner soloed last week and has logged 60 hours. She is currently studying for the written exam. 

 

 

Jasmine Anaya passed her written exam last week and will be taking to the skies soon.  

.  

 



Skyler Landrum is hard at work preparing for her upcoming solo. 

 

All of our scholars are training at Red Arrow Flight Academy, who has taken a special interest in our 

future pilots. 

Much thanks and appreciation to the instructors at Red Arrow and to all the Scholorship students – 

Congratulations on all of your hard work and perseverence!  



 


